




Dear
Dear Parents / Carers,

At Tritlington C of E First School we actively encourage a positive partnership between the children, staff, governors and parents/carers. Our ‘Home School Agreement’ sets out what the school, parents/carers and children can expect of each other as we all work together to ensure the best for each child and for the whole school community.

We hope the statements are self-explanatory but if you would like to discuss them further please do not hesitate to contact school.  Likewise, if you have any suggestions as to how the leaflet could be improved, please contact us.

We will be explaining this leaflet to the children, but we would be grateful if you could take the time to discuss the Agreement with your child at home, as this will make it more relevant to them. 

Our school can only be successful, and the children reach their full potential, if there is an effective, partnership between home and school in pursuing the school’s aims and values.
Please also find attached our school rules for responsible use of the internet by pupils.  The rules are designed to keep everyone safe and to be fair to others.  We regularly discuss and remind the children of the e-safety rules in school, but would be grateful if you could talk to your child at home too.  If you would like to discuss any of the points on this document, please contact us.

Yours faithfully,

K Stephenson

Senior Teacher
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